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On 6 February 2025, Ambassador Asazuma received a courtesy visit from Mr. Samuel 

Ocran, Country Representative of UNICEF Namibia, where he expressed his gratitude 

for the longstanding cooperation between the Government of Japan and UNICEF. 

Ambassador Asazuma and Mr. Ocran exchanged views on the Japan Supplementary Budget 

Project “Systems strengthening and enabling environments from the Impact of 

Natural Disasters and Disease Outbreak affecting women and children to resilience 

through sustainable and improved Child Survival Development in Namibia” 

(Implementation Period: From February 2025 to February 2026, Budget: USD 450,0000), 

which will be jointly implemented by the Embassy of Japan in Namibia and the UNICEF 

Country Office.  
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